
Burton Stephen & Karen Elizabeth Kissel, Clayton, MO.
We are senior citizens who have lived in our home for 35 years.  We are 
extremely concerned about the Spire STL Pipeline, which is scheduled to be 
shut down on December 13.  We are on a fixed income and worry that the cost 
of heating our home will increase dramatically.  We are also concerned about 
the potential for outages and service disruptions.

Please extend the operation of the STL Pipeline so that increased heating 
costs and potential outages will not affect St Louis seniors.

Thank you.  

Document Accession #: 20211112-5213      Filed Date: 11/12/2021



Document Content(s)

116978.txt................................................................1

Document Accession #: 20211112-5213      Filed Date: 11/12/2021


	116978.txt
	Document Content(s)

